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From: Christine Thomas
Sent: 29 April 2017 18:01
To: transportandworksact@dft.gov.uk
Subject: Closure of pedestrian crossings.

Dear sir. RE: E41 Paget Road Wivenhoe and E42 Sand Pit Alresford pedestrian Crossings.

I would like to add my objections to those already received about the possible closure of the above
mentioned level crossings. They are both well used and a vital part of the local community here in
Essex.

A pubic Inquiry would be in order to fairly discuss this situation.

Yours sincerely
Mrs C A Thomas
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